PUBLIC NOTICE

The Five County Association
of Governments will hold a
public hearing on their pro-
posed FY 2018 budget for
the period July 1, 2017
through June 30, 2018 on
Wednesday, June 14, 2017 in
conjunction with the Five
County Association of Gov-
ernments Steering Commit-
tee meeting beginning at
1:00 p.m. The hearing will
be held the Beaver City offi-
ces, Conference Room #4 lo-
cated at 30 West 300 North;
Beaver, UT. Budget amend-
ments for FY 2017 will also
be discussed and taken into
consideration. The public is
invited to attend. Copies of
the proposed FY 2018 budg-
et are available for public re-
view online at www.fivecou
nty.utah.gov or during regu-
lar business hours at the Five
County Association of Gov-
ernments Office, located at
1070 West 1600 South,
Building B, St. George, UT.
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